Dear New and Returning Contemplatives,

“The real voyage of discovery consists not in seeking new landscapes, but in having new eyes.”  Marcel Proust

During this winter session of Bridges to Contemplative Living: Discovering the Hidden Ground of Love, we will open ourselves to the practice of seeing with “new eyes!”  

Accompanied by Thomas Merton, another voice and each other as our guides, we will travel together each Tuesday afternoon listening to and sharing our experiences of God’s blessings large and small throughout our life.  Awakening to the holy presence of one another deepens our faith and makes the Hidden Ground of Love a reality.  

We are all invited to begin January 10th, 2023 on our own voyage of discovery, becoming more aware of how we are loved by God.  

Peace and every blessing, 
Rosalyn 
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